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Next week, PSA Organiser for Police, Roland 
Harris, will be visiting NSW Police sites in Dubbo, 
Mudgee and Lithgow to discuss regional re-
engineering and other issues with staff. 

The visits will take place as follows: 

Monday, 20 August 2018: 

» 10:00am-11:00am: 
Dubbo Police Station 
Level 2 meeting room – Regional Operations 
Centre) 

» 11:00am-12:00pm 
Western District Office 
Level 2 meeting room – Regional Operations 
Centre) 

» 2:00pm-3:00pm 
Mudgee Police Station 

Tuesday, 21 August 2018: 

» 10:00am-10:30am: Lithgow Police Station 

» 11:30am-1:00pm: Lithgow Policelink 
(Lunchroom) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All staff are encouraged to take the time to meet 
with us on these visits and raise any questions, 
issues or concerns. Membership forms will also be 
available for non-members to sign up on the day. 

Please remember that the PSA can only represent 
its members. 

Put a copy of this on your notice board and bring 
along a colleague – strong membership means 
a strong union! 

If you are not available at these times/locations 
and would like to provide feedback, or for any 
questions, please contact: 

Roland Harris  
rharris@psa.asn.au 
0438 402 503 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
mailto:rharris@psa.asn.au

